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I LOVE voting by mail. It is so much easier to study the issues in the comfort of my 

home and fill in the ballot that way. 

 

I resent people who are trying to restrict voting by passing laws like this, whose only 

purpose is to discourage voting. That’s a form of election fraud. 

 

There is no valid reason to reduce options for people to vote. If anything laws should 

be passed to make it easier, not harder, to vote. 

 

I’m shocked that this type of bill is being given consideration in the Oregon 

legislature.  I imagine it was written and lobbied for, by out of state PACs and special 

interest groups, who want to co-opt the democracy. And probably every state in the 

nation has a similar bill being pushed by the right wing monied interests who are 

paying whatever it costs to get this through nationwide. 

 

Why is the legislature even considering reducing people’s ability to vote? 

  

My 34 year old son is blind and it will be much more difficult for him to vote if forced 

to vote at a voting site rather than by mail. 


